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Dear buoy operator, 

The Argos User Centre (of CLS or CLS America) has indicated that your Argos program will 

start shortly. As the Technical Coordinator of the Data Buoy Cooperation Panel (DBCP), I would 

like to:  

1. offer any support you may need in preparation for and ongoing operation of this ocean 
program 

2. ask you to allow distribution of your data on the Global Telecommunication System (GTS) 
of  WMO. 

Some examples of the benefits you can gain are outlined on the DBCP website.  

I will also be happy to send you any of the DBCP or SOT technical documents of interest (see 

document list). All assistance on DBCP and SOT, including documentation, is free of charge.  

The data arising from your program, as well as providing you with the data and information you 

need, has the potential to benefit the broader scientific community. A large number of Argos 

users already distribute their data on the Global Telecommunication System which assists 

weather forecasting, ocean modelling and climate research (for more on the GTS, please see 

paragraph on GTS within this document). As well as the clear benefits to the community, a direct 

benefit for you could be that once your data is distributed onto the GTS, many nations' weather 

centers will monitor the quality of the data produced in your program and identify possible issues 

with data, as a matter of course. 

Hopefully you are interested in distributing your data onto the GTS. If so, please either contact 

your CLS representative or send me an e-mail at viola jcommops.org, to authorize distribution 

and allow CLS to collect the information needed to proceed.  

Good luck with your program. 

Please contact me if you require assistance or information concerning the GTS. 

 

Regards,  

Hester Viola 

Technical Coordinator of the DBCP 

JCOMMOPS  

 

 

 


